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Sayful Alom

From: Elizabeth Lee (Environmental Health Officer)
Sent: 25 August 2021 09:05
To: Licensing
Cc: Paul Rooney
Subject: Stick and Wicket Premises Licence Application

Hello Licensing, 
 
Environmental Health have no objections to make re the Stick and Wicket Premises Licence Application. 
 
Regards, 
 
Liz 
 
Please note that all advice given concerning the Coronavirus and the pandemic is correct at the point of this email being 
sent, in line with government guidelines at the time.  Where documentation has been provided by you although we may 
make comments or suggestions, please be aware that enforcement agencies cannot validate or in any way approve your 
document or risk assessments.  It is the recipient’s responsibility to keep up to date with the changing guidelines 
surrounding Covid-19.  Such advice can be found at www.gov.uk/coronavirus or www://go.walsall.gov.uk/covid-
19_information or     www.hse.gov.uk/coronavirus/working-safely/index.htm.  Alternatively you can contact the the 
department by email at: Covid19reporting@walsall.gov.uk for Covid-19: advice and complaints.   
 
Elizabeth Lee 
Environmental Health Officer 
Public Health & Regulatory Services 
 
Walsall MBC 
Civic Centre, 
Darwall Street, 
Walsall, 
WS1 1TP. 
 
tel:  01922 653366 
 
liz.lee@walsall.gov.uk 
 
environmentalhealth@walsall.gov.uk   

@EHwalsall 

www.walsall.gov.uk       

 
 
 
Disclaimer : IF THIS EMAIL IS MARKED PRIVATE OR CONFIDENTIAL - PLEASE RESPECT THAT AND DO NOT FORWARD IT TO 
ANYONE ELSE WITHOUT THE EXPRESS PERMISSION OF THE AUTHOR.  The information in this message should be regarded as 
confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated.  If you have received this message in error it 
must be deleted and the sender notified.  The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of 
Walsall MBC unless explicitly stated.  E-mails sent or received from Walsall MBC may be intercepted and read by the 
Council.  Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to 
prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the e-mail system. You should also be 
aware that any email may be subject of a request under Data Protection, Freedom of Information or Environmental 
Information legislation and therefore could be disclosed to third parties. 
 
E-mail Security: Communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone 
else. Therefore we strongly advise you not to email any information which, if disclosed to unrelated third parties would be 
likely to cause you distress.  If you have an enquiry of this nature please provide a postal address to allow us to 
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communicate with you in a more secure way.  if you want us to respond by email you must realise that there can be no 
guarantee of privacy. 
 
 
 


